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Nicola Gunn

From: Carol Ansbro <thornleywithwheatleypc@gmail.com>
Sent: 23 September 2024 17:33
To: Planning
Subject: Consultation of Planning Application 3/2024/0727 at Land rear of Dusty Clough 

Barn Green Lane Chipping PR3 2TS

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

FAO Ben Taylor  
 
Thornley with Wheatley PC has had the opportunity to consider this planning application and no 
issues have been raised. 
 
Kind regards 
Parish Clerk 


